## Wisconsin High School

## COACHES ASSOCIATION

September 18, 1940

Dr. Fogg Allen Kansas University Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

When I wrote you last spring in regard to our fall clinic, I did not do anything about it this summer because I was busy studying for my master's degree at Springfield College, Massachusetts. I had to contact the president of our Association and he told me to go ahead and arrange the program as I thought best.

I am enclosing a contract for you to appear here on the evening of November 7 at 8:45 P.M. I would like to have you speak on the zone defence and the fast break in basketball. If you have any outstanding pictures that you think the coaches would enjoy, bring them along. We have the finest set-up to show pictures that can be found in the country.

You might let me know the picture that is to be shown because it will help us in our advertizing. Our program for football and basketball will last from 8:00 to 10:00 P.M.

I hope to hear from you soon so I can go ahead and plan my program.

Sincerely yours,